
 

 
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING OF THE 
 

BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
 

OF THE CITY OF NEEDLES, CALIFORNIA 
 
 

 

After consulting with Chairman Campbell, notice is hereby given that the regular 

meeting of the Board to be held on Tuesday, April 16, 2024 is being cancelled.  The 

next regular meeting is scheduled to be held on Tuesday, May 7, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. in 

the City Council Chambers, 1111 Bailey Avenue, Needles. 

 

 
 
       
Chery K. Sallis, Secretary 
Board of Public Utilities 
 
Dated:       April 9, 2024   
 
 
 
Posted:  April 9, 2024 
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